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NATIONAL OFFICERS 2021-2022 
 

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 

President 
 

CHRISTINE S. TINIO, MD 

Vice President 
 

MILDRED MAÑALAC-MARIANO, MD 
National Treasurer 
 

MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 

Secretary General 
 

MARIA CHRISTINA H. VENTURA, MD 

Assistant Secretary General 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 

DANILO ANTONIO A. ALEJANDRO, MD 

Northeastern Luzon 
 

GLENN ERNEST M. FONBUENA, MD 

Northwestern Luzon 
 

DAVID O. CALAPATIA, MD 

Central Luzon 
 

ALEJANDRO Y. TAN, MD 

Manila 
 

MECHAEL ANGELO G. MARASIGAN, MD 

Quezon City 
 

MARIA ELENA B. TIAMSON, MD 

Rizal 
 

NYMPHA E. SAN PASCUAL-MUNDIN, MD 

Central Tagalog 
 

ANGELITO BENJAMIN C. BELEN, MD 

Southern Tagalog 
 

RUFO T. LLORIN JR., MD 

Bicol 
 

ROBERTO Y. PUERTA, MD 

Western Visayas 
 

JOCELYN JOYCE G. MANINGO, MD 

Central Visayas 
 

DUSMAN P. OLIVER, MD 

Eastern Visayas 
 

LIZ CORAZON C. PARANGAN, MD 

Western Mindanao 
 

ANDRESUL A. LABIS, MD 

Northern Mindanao 
 

LUZ P. ACOSTA-BARRIENTOS, MD 

Southeastern Mindanao 
 

EMMANUEL M. CALE, MD 

Northcentral Mindanao 
 

SHARON P. RAFIL, MD 

Caraga 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2021 -11-04 - 026 

TO  : ALL PMA COMPONENT SOCIETY PRESIDENT,  
   VICE PRESIDENT, SECRETARY AND TREASURER 
 
CC : PMA NATIONAL OFICERS AND  

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 
SUBJECT  :  REQUEST FOR PHOTOCOPY OF PRC ID 
 
DATE  : NOVEMBER 4, 2021 

 

  
 
Greetings! 
 
The PMA will be renewing its accreditation with the Professional Regulation 

Commission. One of the vital documents to be submitted are the list of the 

incumbent National Officers and Board of Governors, including their chapter 

officers with their respective PRC Number, date of registration and indication 

whether valid or expired their PRC licenses. 

 
In line with this, may we request for a photo copy of your PRC Card and 

kindly send then on or before December 29, 2021 through email 

philmedas@yahoo.com or viber. 

 
Thank you very much and we hope for your immediate compliance. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 
Secretary General  
 
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD  
President 

mailto:philmedas@yahoo.com

